DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Center for Veterans Enterprise
Washington, DC 20420

NOV U ‘]‘ 2["2 in Reply Refer To: QOVE
Mr. Alain Ifrah

lfrah, PLLC

DUNS # 962407800

1717 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 650
Washington, DC 20006

Dear Mr. lfrah:

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), Center for Veterans
Enterprise (CVE), | am writing to inform you that your Veteran-owned small business
(VOSB) has been verified and added to the Veteran business database at
www.vip.vetbiz.gov.

Ifrah, PLLC will be eligible to participate in Veterans First Contracting Program
opportunities with VA. This verification is valid for two years from the date of this letter.

To promote your verified status, you may use the following logo link to download
the logo for use on your marketing materials and business cards:

http://www.vetbiz.gov/cve _completed_v.jpg
To ensure that your business is correctly listed in the Vendor Information Pages,
check your profile for the verified logo. Please notify us if the logo is not present within

72 hours of receipt of this letter.

Thank you for your service to our country and for continuing to serve America
through small business ownership.

Sincerely,

hdrea M. Gardner-ince
Director
Center for Veterans Enterprise

Worfd Class Professionals Protecting the Velteran Advantage, Ong Veteran at a Time!



